
 
 
 
 
 
From: minister <Minister@defence.ie>  
Sent: Monday 5 October 2020 12:50 
To: info <info@kilkennycoco.ie> 
Subject: Jadotville Medals 
 
Dear Ms. Walsh, 

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your recent correspondence to the Minister for Defence and Minister for 
Foreign Affairs, Mr. Simon Coveney TD. 

The Minister has asked his officials to look into this matter and will revert back to you in due course. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
CLIONA O'SULLIVAN 
PRIVATE SECRETARY TO THE 
MINISTER FOR DEFENCE  
MR. SIMON COVENEY TD 
 
 

mailto:Minister@defence.ie
mailto:info@kilkennycoco.ie

